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A22 - North Shore News - Friday, April 12, 2013

Guest MC Dr. Faisal Moola
of the David Suzuki Foundation

Philip Avenue
Overpass Project

This Project will provide a new overpass across the rail tracks to replace the existing at-grade

Pemberton Avenue rail crossing just south of West 1st Street in the District of North Vancouver.

The new overpass is designed to improve traffic flow, reduce congestion and reduce noise from rail

operations. The Project is one of several transportation infrastructure projects in the North Shore

Trade Area and is jointly funded by all levels of government and local industry. Construction is

scheduled to begin this fall.

Please drop by to learn more about the refined Project design, including the location of noise walls

and planned road network changes and to talk with project staff and provide your feedback.

You are invited to an Information Session

All project information will also be available

on the project website at www.dnv.org/philip.

For more information, or to be added to our

email database to receive project updates,

please email philipavenueoverpass@mmm.ca
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Tuesday, April 23, 2013

5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.
Norgate Community Elementary
School Gym
1295 Sowden Street, North Vancouver




